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About

The FSA has a strong interest in horizon scanning possible responses to climate
change and understanding where it might impact its work. This working group
helped to highlight and discover trends in climate change responses in order to
aid the FSA in horizon scanning in a 2 phase project. Phase 1 involved holding an
expert engagement workshop, to identify behaviours that consumers may engage
in in response to climate change concerns. Phase 2 involved running a workshop
with FSA policy and operational leads to understand implications of these
identified behaviours across FSA areas of work, and mitigating activity currently
underway. The final report ' The impact of climate change on consumer food
behaviours: Identification of potential trends and impacts' is available below,
under papers.

Following completion of this work the group has been paused to consider
strategic need.
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Papers

Working Group Proposition
CCCB Workshop Summary

CCCB final workshop report:

The impact of climate change on consumer food behaviours:
Identification of potential trends and impacts Report found here

The group last updated the wider committee at the oth acss plenary meeting. P

lease see the update provided in /Paper 9.5 Climate Change and Consumer
Behaviour Working Group - Update (July 2022)
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